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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for August 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its con-
tents are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, 
please see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

 Our Salem Saturday Market Booth a Success 

 WVGS Candalaria Space and Options for 2026 

 Uncle Hiram and Oregon “Star Route” Mail Contracts 

 How Do I Begin? 

 Remembering Life Member Joan Kaiser 

 Program for Our Monthly Meeting on Saturday, August 9th 

 Genealogy Classes in Fall 2025 

 Many Thanks to Our Newsletter Contributors! 

 Scholarships for Members and Member Mutual Assistance 

 Gifts and Bequests 

 For Your Reference 

 
 

 


